
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
08.12.23 
 
14th December 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The Christmas season is well and truly upon us. The children have enjoyed wearing their Christmas 
jumpers and joining in our Christmas lunch today and it will soon be time for our Christmas parties.  
The dates for these parties were published in the recent school’s newsletter. 
 
Monday 18 December - Year 3 and Year 2 Christmas parties 
Tuesday 19 December - Year 5 and Year 1 Christmas parties 
Wednesday 20 December - Year 4 and nursery Christmas parties 
Thursday 21 December - Year 6 and FS2 [reception] Christmas parties 
 
On the day of their party, children are allowed to come to school in party clothes or non-uniform. We kindly 
ask that children have suitable footwear and clothing, particularly for playtimes at this time of year.  
 
A range of activities will take place during the day which the children will be involved with. As part of the 
party, we are requesting that you send in some party food just for your own child - one savoury snack 
e.g.a packet of crisps and one sweet snack e.g. a cupcake. 
Please remember that we are a nut free school as we have children and adults with severe nut and seed 
allergies. 
Please send these into school in a disposable named bag or container on the morning of the party. School 
will provide drinks for the children. 
 
Should you require any further information about Christmas parties, please do not hesitate to speak to your 
child’s teacher or teaching assistant. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and understanding. We are sure the children will all have a fantastic 
party day! 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Miss Jackson 
Headteacher 
 


